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Update - TSX Alpha Exchange 
 

 
 
Production 
 
As a follow up to Equity Trading Notice 2015-008, the previously announced production launch 
date has been moved to Monday, September 21st at the request of the trading community.   
  
Further details specific to the actual migration strategy will be provided in a subsequent 
notice.   
  
 
Testing - Gateway Test Environment (GTE) 
 

Please be reminded the Alpha changes are available for testing in GTE.   For details related to 

the new Alpha trading model, please refer to Equity Trading Notice #2015-005. 

  

For additional information or assistance related to Alpha testing in GTE, please contact TMX 

Market Operations at (416) 947-4705. 

 
 
 
 

http://www.tsx.com/resource/en/1108
http://www.tsx.com/resource/en/1088

